: THE WAY

( ‘A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)

TERM 11 THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 1
APRIL 2022

MUSICAL STUDENT ORCHESTRA REHEARSAL

Musical Student Orchestra Rehearsal

Over the past month, our student orchestra have been joining the full cast for their Saturday
rehearsals. During this time our students have completed learning the entire score for Shrek the
Musical and are doing a very good job at reading and playing this professional music. They are
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looking forward to rehearsing next week together with a number of professional musicians who
are joining the orchestra. This will be a great experience for our students to play alongside these
musicians and be inspired by their sound.

Make sure you book your ticket for the show and stick your head in to the orchestra pit to check
out the action.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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